

## PAUL TITTL

## STATE REPRESENTATIVE • 25<sup>th</sup> Assembly District

September 18, 2018

Dr. Tony Evers Wisconsin Department Public Instruction 125 S Webster Street Madison, WI 53703

Dear Superintendent Evers:

This letter is a follow-up to the August 28<sup>th</sup> letter you and I both received from Todd Holschbach, Board President of the Manitowoc Public Library Board of Trustees.

In that letter, Mr. Holschbach raised several concerns the board has raised with respect to the Public Library System Redesign project. He asked me to contact you regarding those concerns, and I am pleased to do so. I hope the work proceeds in a manner consistent with the thoughts expressed in his letter.

Thanks for your work regarding this project. It is my hope the overall effort ensures our libraries continue to be successful in providing literacy services throughout our state in the years to come.

Thanks for alerting me to this matter, Keep me posted

God bless,

State Representative Paul Tittl

25<sup>th</sup> Assembly District

CC: Todd Holschbach

Capitol Office: Post Office Box 8953 • Madison, WI 53708-8953

(608) 266-0315 • Toll-Free: (888) 529-0025 • Fax: (608) 282-3625 • **Email:** Rep.Tittl@legis.wi.gov